
Date: Thursday, 30 April 2020 at 15:31 
To: Salma Houerbi <houerbi@business-humanrights.org>, Marti Flacks <flacks@business-
humanrights.org> 
Subject: RE: BCG in our newsletter - invitation to respond 
 
Dear Ms. Houerbi and Ms. Flacks: 
  
Thank you very much for the outreach we received on April 24, 2020.  We appreciate hearing from 
you and share your concerns on human rights violations. 
  
BCG adheres to strict guidelines and high standards for the work we do for governments, companies 
and not-for-profit organizations around the world.  We engage where we believe our work can 
contribute to positive economic and societal transformation.   
  
When consulting on international economic development projects, we ensure our work meets or 
exceeds all legal requirements of the country where we are conducting our work.  We also strictly 
adhere to international requirements and standards related to any aspect of a given project, 
including from the World Bank and the International Finance Corporation (IFC). This is standard 
practice at BCG, as well as best practice for any international development project that may require 
future foreign investment, as credible international investors or lending institutions require verified 
and contractually binding compliance with such standards. As with all of our work, these guidelines 
and standard practices apply to the specific project you raise in your email.   
  
Thank you for your inquiry and for sharing your thoughts and expertise.  We appreciate your 
engagement.  
  
Sincerely, 
Mark Rosenthal 
  
__ 
 
Mark Rosenthal 
Global Deputy General Counsel 
T +1 617 850 3894  
M +1 508 259 1515  
Boston, USA  
 
Assistant: deary.erica@bcg.com 
T +16178076183  
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